
February 7, 2024 

RCVD PUC SEC BUR
FEB 9 2024 AM10:tl9 

Dear Secretary: 
RE: M-2023-3038060 

My electric bill for January 2023 and February 2023 
was extremely high. 

We are retired and on a budget. When I opened the 
bills I was in shock. I think PPL made a mistake and 
overcharged us. 

This is my old account number for PPL- 

I now have a different utility for my electric. 

I hope you can help us. 

January bill: $364. 77 -2023 
February bill: $463.86 -2023 

Claire Van Cleve 
9 Landis Blvd 
Willow Street, PA. 
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Claire Van Cleve 
9 Landis Blvd. 
WillowStreet,PA 775B4 HARRISBURG PA 171  
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